STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION
ADDENDUM NO. 1
FOR

KAUMUALII HIGHWAY RESURFACING
KIPU ROAD TO HULEIA BRIDGE

PROJECT NO. 50D-01-11M

Amend the NOTICE TQO BIDDERS as follows:

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that receiving of sealed bids
scheduled for 2:00 P.M. HST, March 29, 2012 will be postponed and
rescheduled for 2:00 P.M. HST, April 12, 2012. The attached NOTICE
TO BIDDERS shall be incorporated and made a part of the NOTICE TO
BIDDERS.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its
receipt in the space provided on Page P-4 of the Proposal.

“ GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D,
Director of Transportation
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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed proposals for KAUMUALH HIGHWAY
RESURFACING, KIPU ROAD TO HULEIA BRIDGE, PROJECT NO. 50D-01-
11M, DISTRICT OF LIHUE, ISLAND OF KAUAI, at the Cohtracts Office,
Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
and Office of the Kauai District Engineer, 1720 Haleukana Street, Lihue, Hawali
96766, scheduled for 2:00 P.M. HST, March 29, 2012 is hereby POSTPONED
UNTIL 2:00 P.M. HST, April 12, 2012, at which time and place they will be

publicly opened and read.
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’ GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D.
Director of Transportation
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